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◆ HHS, the U.S. Department of Treasury and the U.S. Department of Labor—which are responsible for the No
Surprises Act—on Sept. 26 proposed a regulation to amend a previous regulation on administrative fees charged

for participation in the independent dispute resolution (IDR) process.[1] The proposed fee would increase from
$50 to $150 per party per dispute. Also, the departments “propose that for disputes initiated on or after the later
of the effective date of these rules or January 1, 2024, certified IDR entities would be permitted to charge a fixed
certified IDR entity fee for single determinations within the range of $200 to $840. This fee range represents a 20
percent increase to the upper limit from the 2023 single determination fee range.”

This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.

Purchase Login
 

Copyright © 2024 by Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics (SCCE) & Health Care Compliance Association (HCCA). No claim to original US
Government works. All rights reserved. Usage is governed under this website’s .

- 1 -

Terms of Use

https://compliancecosmos.org/report-medicare-compliance-volume-32-number-35-october-02-2023
https://compliancecosmos.org/news-briefs-october-2-2023
https://compliancecosmos.org/#footnotes
https://www.hcca-info.org/Resources/HCCAPublications/ReportonMedicareCompliance.aspx
https://compliancecosmos.org/user/login
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use

	Report on Medicare Compliance Volume 32, Number 35. October 02, 2023
	News Briefs: October 2, 2023
	This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.



